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Comments: Please know that I am writing to encourage the Forest Service to protect both Borah Peak and North

Slope Pioneers under the Wilderness Protection Act.  Because these areas provide water and nutrients to lower

elevations, they must remain pristine and undeveloped.  Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Helen Hawley

Lewiston, ID 83501


